
Thursday, April 19th, 2012 


5pm at Lake Foxcroft Park 


At 5pm on Thursday, April 19th, please join us in a 

rally to support COD Teachers 


and quality education for our community. 

Fair treatment is all we ask! Please wear green to 


show your support. For the second half of the rally, 

we will march together to the COD Board of Trus­

tees meeting at the COD campus in a demonstra­


tion of unity and support for COD teachers. 


Email: codfa.negotiations.team@gmail.com 
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